
 
November News   

 
Recital Costumes- every child will need a Recital costume in order to participate in the 

Annual Dance Recital in June. All money will be due on or before December 11. Costume bills will be 
distributed before November 20. If you do not receive a bill, please call the desk during dance hours 
and speak with Kate, Barb, Anita, Bern, or Ester at the desk, or email me anytime. Costumes will be 

approximately $75 each. If your child is in 3 way combination class, your child will need 2-3 
costumes.  Thank you 

 
Monthly Payment- is due next week November 8-13. Remember, the cash discount only applies 
to payments made during tuition week, otherwise, the regular payment must be made. Please add 

the $5.00 late fee for all payments made more than 10 days late. Thank you. 
 

 Phone numbers- Phone numbers are required for each dancer. Be sure that we have your phone # on 
file. Thanks 

Sickness- if your child has a fever or any cold symptoms, or any virus symptoms, keep them home! 
If your child appears sick at any time, they will be sent home immediately.  

Thank you for understanding. 
 

Fundraisers- Our Wheel Spin for Designer bags and Special Items- 
 will take place on December 5. Tickets are $20.  

If you would like to purchase a ticket for this event, please email me or send your payment in an 
envelope and I will send your ticket home! 

 It will be a live Wheel Spin so all can join in the fun😊 
Competition dancers must sell their required number of tickets. They will be sent home shortly.  

Thank you and Good Luck! 
Tastefully Simple- Order forms are available now- your child will earn 10% credit for all sales. 

Christmas pies- we will be selling Christmas pies from Solly Farm. Order forms will be sent home 
soon and pickup will be December 23. 

 
Extra classes- we have 2 classes that are really small this year and are hoping that some dancers may 

want to add a class. The Tuesday 6:30 Irish Dance class and the Wednesday 5:00 Acro class. Please let 
me know if your child may be interested in adding one of these classes. Thanks 

 
Competition Contracts- all members have been given a contract to review, sign and return.  

They were due on October 30. Please return ASAP Thank you. 
 

Website- all information is always posted on the website. Please check it regularly😊 
 

Days off this month- the dance studio will be closed on 
Wednesday, November 24; Thursday, November 25; Friday, November 26 

and Saturday, November 27 
 

Have a Happy and Healthy Thanksgiving…..Enjoy your Turkey and RELAX! 
Miss Donna 

 
 
 


